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                                            Dear   sirs!

        On behalf of www.tourdom.ru website, "HotLine.Tourism" magazine and BANKO Service Media holding - the authoritative Russian business media writing about  tourism, we would like to send our regards and to communicate the following: 

           Your hotel is now on the list of sites, where the rights of Russian citizens are possibly being violated. People in question are the clients of "Lanta-Tour voyage" tour operator.  The information has been provided by users of internet-portal www.tourdom.ru. 

         We’d like to remind you that any actions of ejectment, retention or arrest,  as well as requests of accommodation re-payment from already checked-in tourists  run counter to the conventional standards of international business ethics.  Choosing a business partner, making contracts and having business relations are anyway the commercial risks of the legal persons. 
Once you have checked-in the tourist, it means that you have accepted your agreements with Russian tour operator for serving it’s clients, and therefore you are obliged to provide all the services declared.
This is an international practice that is being accepted and applied worldwide. It is inadmissible to shift the responsibility for your commercial decisions onto innocent tourists, citizens of Russian Federation. 

            We inform you that in the next 2 weeks we will consider and analyze all complaints received from travel agents and clients of “Lanta-Tour voyage”. All the received information will be immediately presented to RosTourism – main Russian authority regulating the travel industry. Furthermore, our report will be sent to all the organizations protecting consumers’ rights in Russia. The report will also be sent to the Consulates of the states, on the territory of whose the cases of russian citizens’ rights violation has been registered.

All the cases of tourists rights’ violation by hotels or travel companies will be made widely public, and will be announced to the travel industry community and tourists as a “Blacklist of International travel companies and Hotels”.

We kindly ask you to:
       1.      Take this information with maximum attention and seriousness,
       2.       Do everything to avoid the situation of discrimination of your guests by your Hotel.
       3.       During the next 2 days provide an official explanation of the situation regarding “Lanta-Tour voyage” clients  and send it to:  news@tourdom.ru
This letter can also be sent to you by “Lanta-Tour voyage” travel agents , whose clients sent their complaints directly to the agents.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and collaboration.

Best regards, 
BANKO Service Media holding


